
 
   
To: COMO Dean McFarren;  Curtis Han, COS; CAPT Wright, CDR Keenan, District 11 Rd & 

Staff 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
 
Date: 07 January 2021 
 
Re: ASC-SF Activity Report 
 
 
Activities 
 

• Communications with AUXLO, Lt Cruz and trainee ENS Connell 
Lt Cruz reports Sector is working on possible additional Auxiliary activity.  This is TBD. 
 

• Attended Sector SF virtual “Call Hands meetings on Fridays in December.  
 

•  It was announced that CAPT Byrd will be retiring in June 2021. 
The prospective Sector Commander is CAPT Taylor Q. Lam who is currently completing a 
Fellows Program at Harvard. 
 

• Also retiring is CAPT Wright.  His retirement is scheduled for mid-March 2021. 
Sector’s prospective Deputy is CAPT (sel) Jordan M. Baldueza who currently serves as the 
Response Department Head at Sector Houston-Galveston. 
 
Truly terrific things have been heard about both of these senior leaders and Sector is 
looking forward to welcoming them both to their Team 
 

• Operational activities continue in NS, CM, Ops.  Call out activity with CM for the Bleed 
Beach drownings. 
 

• SAR activity at Sector remains high.   
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